
Comments on Lutsen Mountains Ski Expansion Project


I am writing on behalf of future generations and behalf of the wild areas so needed in 
this time of the Great 6th Extinction.  Alternative #1- No action will be the alternative 
that will do the most good for our planet.  During this most extreme time of Climate 
Crisis and with our scientifically mandated deadline of halving our fossil fuel use by the 
end of this decade. This project would cause harm by deforestation, increased human 
activities that rely on fossil fuels and reducing  nature ability to have a healthy 
hydrological system. Anything that we can do to help reduce our building foot print, 
parking lots and roads is a good start


The National Forest belongs to everyone in our country - both alive and not born. It is 
important to preserve these wild lands and not have commercial entities take them for 
their own profit.  These forests will become ever more important

 as every tree and living ecosystem is need to help drawdown the effects of our human 
actives.


Please reject this misguided  Ski Hill Project and choose  Alternative #1 for the lasting 
health of our planet and future.


  

Sincerely,


Amy Wilson

Port Wing ,WI 54865


